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Year 11 Prom and GCSE Results Day Thursday 21st August 2025 

Dear Students, Parents and Carers, 

We would firstly like to congratulate all Year 11s on completing their examinations; they can now look 

forward to a long and well-deserved summer holiday! 

We look forward to seeing those Year 11s who are planning to attend the Prom on Thursday 10th July, 

6.30pm – 10.00pm at Tapton Hall, Shore Lane, S10 3BU. The dress code for the evening will be smart.  

Please note that the consumption of alcohol, vaping and smoking will not be permitted on the premises 

and the Police will be called if we suspect the use or possession of illegal drugs. Parents and carers will 

be contacted to collect their child if their behaviour and conduct puts them or others at risk.  Equally, 

students will not be allowed to enter the venue if they arrive intoxicated.  Non-alcoholic drinks can be 

purchased from the bar, including non-alcoholic cocktails.  We look forward to an event that everyone 

can enjoy safely.  

 

GCSE results will be released to students on Thursday 21st August. Year 11 students will need to arrive in 

form groups to collect their results; timings for each form group are detailed in the table below.  Year 10, 

12 and 13 students collecting GCSE results will need to arrive at 11.30.  Students who are unable to collect 

their results will need to contact school in writing if they wish to nominate an individual to collect them on 

their behalf; nominated individuals will need to bring a form of photo identification to collect the results 

and arrive at the allocated time for the child they are representing.  These letters must be brought to 

school before the end of the academic year. In addition, any students who are absent on Results Day and 

have intentions to enrol in our 6th Form must inform the 6th Form Admissions Team before the end of term 

Sixthformadmissions@taptonschool.co.uk  Please put a clear subject on the email, telling the team that it 

refers to absence on Results Day and admissions. Students can then confirm their place and subjects over 

email. 

Please also note that all results will be sent out via email to the student’s school email account at 

approximately 12.00 on Results Day. 

Arrival 

time 

9.00 9.20 9.40 10.00 

BREAK 

10.30 10.50 11.30 

Form 11LF 

11LM 

11CM 

  

11AB 

11KP 

11AI 

  

11JB 

11DS 

11KS Y10, Y12 

and Y13 
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Students collecting results in person will be asked to line up outside the main entrance at their allocated 

time. Results will be handed out in the school Dining Room and students will be directed to the 

appropriate desk for collection.  Members of the Leadership, Exams and 6th Form teams will be in school 

to offer support and guidance to any students who wish to talk through their next steps and options. Once 

results documents have been collected students will then move into the School Hall to exit, confirm their 

6th form place or speak to a member of staff for further support. The 6th form team will meet with all 

prospective students to confirm places and courses.  

Each examination board offers post results services; these include reviews of marking and access to 

completed exam scripts.  Some of these services incur a fee which will be payable on ParentPay or via 

barcode letter in advance of the request being submitted by school.   At this time the precise fees have 

not been published by the boards; these will be confirmed on Results Day.  Please be aware we cannot 

guarantee teaching colleagues will be present on Results Day and therefore we may not be able to provide 

subject specific support for reviews of marking.  Nevertheless, our Exams team will be able to provide 

support for anyone wishing to pursue this route.   

If any families have any items of school uniform in good condition which they will no longer need please 

do leave any items with us on Results Day as they will be added to our uniform supplies.   

We look forward to seeing our Year 11s again at the Prom and then on August 21st as they begin the next 

stage in their exciting lives.  In the meantime, we wish all students and families a wonderful holiday. 

Yours sincerely          

 

 

Ms Harkiran Grewal      

Deputy Headteacher   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


